Newborn Health Check Appointment

Dear [Parent's Name],

We are pleased to inform you that your newborn, [Baby's Name], is due for a health check
appointment. This is an important step to ensure that your baby is healthy and developing well.

Appointment Details:

Date: [Appointment Date]

Time: [Appointment Time]

Location: [Clinic/Hospital Name, Address]

Please bring your baby's health records and any relevant information regarding their feeding and
sleeping patterns. If you have any questions or need to reschedule, feel free to contact us at
[Phone Number] or [Email Address].

Thank you for your attention to your baby's health. We look forward to seeing you soon!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Clinic/Hospital Name]



